
From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 March 2022 15:26 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 21/04275/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 21/04275/OUT at site address: Part OS Parcel 
8149 Adj Lords Lane And SE Of Hawkwell Farm Lords Lane Bicester 
 
from Robert J&gt;ones 
 
Address: 
19 Lucerne Avenue,Bicester,OX26 3EW 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
The quality of the habitat/wildlife surveys seems to be less than adequate. The bird survey does not 
identify the small flock of starlings that are resident in this area and use these fields for foraging. 
Much smaller than the flock that used to be here in the late 1900's it is now recoveriung in size. Nor 
does it identify the two pairs of Red Kites that quater this area on a daily basis. It brings into 
question the validity and accuracy of the submitted data. 
 
 
 


